SOME ADULT LEADERS FORGET THEY ARE TO SERVE IDAHO'S YOUTH

From: John Dustin <restorecollegewrestling @gmail.com>

Date: Wed, April 19, 2017 at 3:06 AM

Subject: COMMUNITIES of IDAHO must speak up - Their political representatives & IHSAA have voices against injustice.
To: "Mike Kelly USAW State Director" <mkelly3733@msn.com> Telephone 208-870-0760

Some thoughts about a push-back from the wrestling community:

Develop a long term plan & strategies as well as an immediate response. UO wrestling alumni missed internal Duck litigation
deadlines. Unite the communities as there is strength in numbers. Remember that you are not alone & that it might be a long war, so
use your existing community based structures for fundraising and legislative support. Organize and unify ALL wrestling
organizations and concerned individuals to create a state, district and community network for communication, leadership and self-
governance.

Get celebrity speakers to draw media attention for public awareness. Interview Bronco team members.

The Communities of Idaho want wrestling kept in its educational system to benefit our boys and girls. Please contact Executive
Director Matt Freeman and the other state leaders to ask that the Boise State decision be reversed. Further study will lead to a better
solution for the citizens of Idaho.

The Idaho State Board of Education meets tomorrow and Thursday in Moscow.

https://boardofed.idaho.gov/

http://www.sde.idaho.gov/

https://boardofed.idaho.gov/meetings/board/board meeting.asp

http://www.idhsaa.org/
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